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T-26 Light Tank Steven J. Zaloga 2015-01-20 The T-26 was
the first major Soviet armour program of the 1930s,
beginning as a license-built version of the British
Vickers 6-ton export tank. Although the T-26 retained
the basic Vickers hull and suspension, the Red Army
began to make extensive changes to the turret and
armament, starting with the addition of a 45mm tank gun
in 1933. The T-26 was built in larger numbers than any
other tank prior to World War II. Indeed, more T-26
tanks were manufactured than the combined tank
production of Germany, France, Britain, and the United
States in 1931–40. This book surveys the development of
the T-26 as well as its combat record in the Spanish
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Civil War, the war in China, the border wars with Poland
and Finland in 1939–40, and the disastrous battles of
1941 during Operation Barbarossa.
Toward Combined Arms Warfare J. M. House 1985
Blood, Guts, and Grease Jon B. Mikolashek 2019-08-22
George S. Patton is one of the most controversial,
celebrated, and popular military leaders in American
history, and his accomplishments and victories have been
greatly documented. Yet Patton spent years in the Army
before garnering national attention and becoming a
highly-regarded and respected military leader. This work
explores Patton's beginnings as a driven and intrepid
soldier and his battles leading up to the Great War -military experiences which would be influential in his
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development as a commander. Drawing upon Patton's papers
and archival documents in the National Archives, this is
an early-career biography of the eminent military
leader. It begins with his exploits as a relatively
junior but ambitious Army officer who, due to his
family's wealth and influence, was able to join General
John J. Pershing's American Expeditionary Force (AEF).
This assignment would ultimately change his life in two
ways: it would make Pershing the mentor Patton would
emulate for the rest of his life, and it would catapult
his military career as the first tanker in the US Army.
This study follows Patton's trajectory, from the
creation of the Tank Corps and the Light Tank School, to
Patton's eventual successes and injuries during the
Battle of Saint Mihiel, the attack into Pannes, and the
Meuse-Argonne Offensive. Revealed is that the experience
Patton gained in World War I was seminal in his
evolvement as a leader and laid the groundwork for not
only his own personal future triumphs but also for the
success of the entire United States Army armored forces
in World War II.
Planning for Conflict in the Twenty-first Century Brian
Hanley 2008 This book aims to serve the military
profession, and so the national interest, by helping to
generate intelligent reform of how the armed forces
train, educate, and promote officers who shape our
military strategy and write our war plans. Readers will
discover the professional and intellectual improvement
that wide reading in the masters of historical narrative
offers to them. The first chapter, Lessons Not Learned,
surveys our strategic documents-and their recent
applications-and offers criticism and recommendations.
The second chapter, Transformation Ballyhoo, evaluates
our current efforts at military transformation and
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offers an alternative approach to rehabilitating our
armed forces. The third chapter, The Brain of An Army,
offers ideas on building a first-rate Joint War College.
Chapters four through six focus on military campaigns:
France 1940; Stalingrad; North Africa, 1940-43. The
theme is that moral and intellectual qualities determine
the fate of armies in war, and that material and
bureaucratic machinery are not nearly so vital as we
seem to think nowadays.
Armored Thunderbolt Steve Zaloga 2008 • Hundreds of
photos, including many never published before with
riveting accounts of armored warfare in World War II •
Compares the Sherman to other tanks, including the
Panther and Tiger • Author is a world-renowned expert on
the Sherman tank and American armor Some tank crews
referred to the American M4 Sherman tank as a "death
trap." Others, like Gen. George Patton, believed that
the Sherman helped win World War II. So which was it:
death trap or war winner? Armor expert Steven Zaloga
answers that question by recounting the Sherman's combat
history. Focusing on Northwest Europe (but also
including a chapter on the Pacific), Zaloga follows the
Sherman into action on D-Day, among the Normandy
hedgerows, during Patton's race across France, in the
great tank battle at Arracourt in September 1944, at the
Battle of the Bulge, across the Rhine, and in the Ruhr
pocket in 1945.
The Second World Wars Victor Davis Hanson 2017-10-17 A
definitive account of World War II by America's
preeminent military historian. World War II was the most
lethal conflict in human history. Never before had a war
been fought on so many diverse landscapes and in so many
different ways, from rocket attacks in London to jungle
fighting in Burma to armor strikes in Libya. The Second
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World Wars examines how combat unfolded in the air, at
sea, and on land to show how distinct conflicts among
disparate combatants coalesced into one interconnected
global war. Drawing on 3,000 years of military history,
bestselling author Victor Davis Hanson argues that
despite its novel industrial barbarity, neither the
war's origins nor its geography were unusual. Nor was
its ultimate outcome surprising. The Axis powers were
well prepared to win limited border conflicts, but once
they blundered into global war, they had no hope of
victory. An authoritative new history of astonishing
breadth, The Second World Wars offers a stunning
reinterpretation of history's deadliest conflict.
World War II in Europe David T. Zabecki 2015-05-01 First
Published in 1999. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Seek, Strike, and Destroy Christopher Richard Gabel 1986
In the seventy years that have passed since the tank
first appeared, antitank combat has presented one of the
greatest challenges in land warfare. Dramatic
improvements in tank technology and doctrine over the
years have precipitated equally innovative developments
in the antitank field. One cycle in this ongoing arms
race occurred during the early years of World War II
when the U.S. Army sought desperately to find an
antidote to the vaunted German blitzkrieg. This
Leavenworth Paper analyzes the origins of the tank
destroyer concept, evaluates the doctrine and equipment
with which tank destroyer units fought, and assesses the
effectiveness of the tank destroyer in battle.
Men of Armor, Part One: Beginnings, North Africa, and
Italy, Part I Jeff Danby 2021-07-31 With the tankers of
B Company, 756th Tank Battalion, in their Sherman tanks
as they fight from the stalemate of Cassino through to
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the stunning capture of Rome. Finalist, 2021 Army
Historical Foundation Distinguished Writing Awards After
the shocking fall of France in June 1940, the U.S. Army
embarked on a crash program to establish a new armored
force. One of the units formed was the 756th Tank
Battalion (Light), activated at Fort Lewis in June 1941.
Because of severe equipment shortages, the new battalion
trained without tanks for several months, but by early
1942 were equipped with new M3 light tanks. While
companies A and C took part in Operation Torch, B was
withheld for lack of cargo space in the transport ships
and rejoined the battalion two months later in north
Africa. The units undertook reconnaissance missions
following the landings in Salerno. In December 1943 the
battalion was ordered to upgrade to a medium tank
(Sherman) unit. Given less than a month to reorganize
and train in M4s, the battalion was sent into the
Mignano Gap on January 11, 1944 and supported the 34th
Infantry Division in the capture of Cervaro and Monte
Trocchio. Later in January, B Company supported the
troops of the 100th Battalion on bloody but ill-fated
attempts to cross the Rapido river – finally at the
third attempt the battalion established a secure
bridgehead across the Rapido. During the next two days
the nearby town of Caira was also captured, opening a
clear avenue for an attack on Cassino. Based on decades
of research, and hours of interviews with veterans of
the 756th Tank Battalion, Jeff Danby's vivid narrative
puts the reader in the turret of B Company's Shermans as
they ride into battle.
Early US Armor Steven J. Zaloga 2017-04-07 Between the
two World Wars, the US contributed significantly to the
development of the tank, a weapon invented by the
British and the French seeking a way to break through
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the lines of German trenches. From the employment of the
French Renault FT and British Mark V during their
involvement in World War I, the US branched out with
their own indigenous designs including the M1 Cavalry
Car and the M2 Light and Medium tanks, the precursors to
the Stuart and Grant tanks of World War II. Tank
designers in this period faced unique challenges and so
the story of early American armour is littered with
failures amongst the successes. Featuring previously
unpublished photos and fully illustrated throughout,
Early American Armor (1): Tanks 1916–40 is essential
reading for anyone interested in American armour, or in
the development of tank design.
Spearhead Adam Makos 2020-05-19 THE NEW YORK TIMES, WALL
STREET JOURNAL, LOS ANGELES TIMES, AND USA TODAY
BESTSELLER "A band of brothers in an American tank . . .
Makos drops the reader back into the Pershing's turret
and dials up a battle scene to rival the peak moments of
Fury." --The Wall Street Journal From the author of the
international bestseller A Higher Call comes the
riveting World War II story of an American tank gunner's
journey into the heart of the Third Reich, where he will
meet destiny in an iconic armor duel--and forge an
enduring bond with his enemy. When Clarence Smoyer is
assigned to the gunner's seat of his Sherman tank, his
crewmates discover that the gentle giant from
Pennsylvania has a hidden talent: He's a natural-born
shooter. At first, Clarence and his fellow crews in the
legendary 3rd Armored Division--"Spearhead"--thought
their tanks were invincible. Then they met the German
Panther, with a gun so murderous it could shoot through
one Sherman and into the next. Soon a pattern emerged:
The lead tank always gets hit. After Clarence sees his
friends cut down breaching the West Wall and holding the
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line in the Battle of the Bulge, he and his crew are
given a weapon with the power to avenge their fallen
brothers: the Pershing, a state-of-the-art "super tank,"
one of twenty in the European theater. But with it comes
a harrowing new responsibility: Now they will spearhead
every attack. That's how Clarence, the corporal from
coal country, finds himself leading the U.S. Army into
its largest urban battle of the European war, the fight
for Cologne, the "Fortress City" of Germany. Battling
through the ruins, Clarence will engage the fearsome
Panther in a duel immortalized by an army cameraman. And
he will square off with Gustav Schaefer, a teenager
behind the trigger in a Panzer IV tank, whose crew has
been sent on a suicide mission to stop the Americans. As
Clarence and Gustav trade fire down a long boulevard,
they are taken by surprise by a tragic mistake of war.
What happens next will haunt Clarence to the modern day,
drawing him back to Cologne to do the unthinkable: to
face his enemy, one last time. Praise for Spearhead "A
detailed, gripping account . . . the remarkable story of
two tank crewmen, from opposite sides of the conflict,
who endure the grisly nature of tank warfare." --USA
Today (four out of four stars) "Strong and dramatic . .
. Makos established himself as a meticulous researcher
who's equally adept at spinning a good old-fashioned
yarn. . . . For a World War II aficionado, it will read
like a dream." --Associated Press
The View from the Turret William B. Folkestad 1996 In
addition, William Folkestad has given us a tank
commander's eye view of the fights at D-Day on Omaha
Beach, the struggles in the bocage of Normandy, the
Battles of Mortain and of the Bulge, all of which
culminated in the Siegfried Line breakthrough and the
day and night fighting for Germany itself.
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Mobility, shock, and firepower: The Emergence of the
U.S. Army's Armor Branch, 1917-1945 Robert S. Cameron
2008 From the Preface: The following pages provide a
narrative analysis of the U.S. Army's development of
armored organizations and their related doctrine,
materiel, and training activities in the period
1917-1945. This period marked the emergence of clear
principles of armored warfare that became the
underpinning of the Armor Branch, influencing armored
developments long after World War II ended. A unique
style of mounted maneuver combat emerged that reflected
a mix of tradition an innovation. In the process,
American military culture changed, particularly through
the adoption of combined-arms principles. Conversely,
political actions, budgetary considerations, and senior
leadership decisions also shaped the course of armor
development. The emergence of an American armored force
involved more than simply tank development. It included
the creation of an armored division structure steeped in
combined-arms principles, organizational flexibility,
and revolutionary command and control processes.
Parallel developments included the establishment of
specialized units to provide antitank, reconnaissance,
and infantry support capabilities. Several Army branches
played a role in determining the precise path of armored
development, and one of them-the Cavalry-became a
casualty as a result.
Tank Wrecks of the Western Front, 1940–1945 Anthony
Tucker-Jones 2020-01-19 This unique pictorial history
captures the many types of armored vehicles used across
the Western Front of WWII—through soldiers’ photos of
enemy wreckage. Early in the Second World War,
victorious German soldiers regularly photographed and
posed with destroyed or abandoned Allied tanks. When the
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tide of the war turned against them in 1944, their
wrecked Panzers were photographed by victorious Allies.
The practice created an extraordinary record of the
thousands of tank wrecks that littered the battlefields
across the Western Front. In this volume, Anthony
Tucker-Jones has selected a fascinating collection of
these historic images, forming a rare visual guide to
the fate of World War II armor. All the principal tanks
of the conflict are represented: Renaults, Matildas,
Churchills, Shermans, Panzer IVs, Panthers and Tigers
along with many others. Tanks Wrecks of the Western
Front provides insight into the rapid development of
tank design during the war, and shows how vulnerable
these armored vehicles were to antitank guns and air
attacks.
Japanese Tanks 1939–45 Steven J. Zaloga 2011-12-20 The
Japanese Army used tanks to great effect in the build-up
to World War II. Inspired by European designs, in the
1920s and 1930s an innovative Japanese tank program
facilitated their campaigns in China prior to the
Pacific War. During the ensuing war against the Allies
tanks were deployed imaginatively in jungle terrain
previously thought impassable by such vehicles, being
integral in Malaya and the capture of Singapore. Steven
J Zaloga uses detailed and colorful artwork and
photographs to explore these designs, explaining their
neglect in favor of the naval priorities that left
Japanese tanks outmoded by Western designs.
Spanish Civil War Tanks Steven J. Zaloga 2011-12-20 The
tanks used during the Spanish Civil War are not often
examined in any great detail, and are often labeled as
little more than test vehicles in a convenient proving
ground before World War II. But, with groundbreaking
research, armor expert Steven J Zaloga has taken a fresh
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look at the tanks deployed in Spain, examining how
future tanks and armored tactics were shaped and honed
by the crews' experiences, and how Germany was able to
benefit from these lessons while their Soviet opponents
were not. Based on recently uncovered records of Soviet
tankers in Spain and rare archival accounts, this book
describes the various tanks deployed in Spain, including
the PzKpfw I and the T-26.
Soviet Military Power Army Library (U.S.) 1959
World War II, the European and Mediterranean Theaters
Myron J. Smith 1984
TRUE FURY: SHERMAN TANK TRAINING AND BATTLES OF WORLD
WAR II IN TEXT AND PHOTOGRAPHS Jeffrey Frank Jones
2015-08-04 OVERVIEW: During World War II, the primary US
Army tank was the M4 Sherman. Weighing approximately 35
tons, it mounted a 75mm general-purpose gun firing high
explosive armor-piercing and white phosphorus rounds.
The tank had a reputation for mechanical reliability,
which was its best attribute. The Sherman was designed
as an infantry support tank. To deal with enemy armor,
the Americans later developed the M10 tank destroyer,
which was based on the M4 chassis but mounted a 75mm
high-velocity gun. This gun could penetrate most German
armor and was adept at dealing with thick walls and
fortifications. Its armor was even thinner than the
Sherman’s armor though, so it could dish out far more
than it could take. Both of these armored vehicles were
nine feet wide and able to maneuver in most of the
narrow streets of Europe. When American armor was
employed, it was evident to the crews that they were
heavily outgunned by the German panzers, which also had
superior armor protection. Both the M4 Sherman and M10
tank destroyer were extremely vulnerable to German tank
fire and to the wide assortment of enemy antitank
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weapons, including the Panzerfaust, which was a handheld single-shot recoilless weapon firing a shaped
charge. Although the Panzerfaust had a very short range
of 30 meters, it could devastate American armor. The
Germans produced huge numbers of these cheap and
effective weapons, and American tank crews learned
quickly to avoid both the German panzers and infantrymen
armed with the dreaded Panzerfausts. The Americans
generally overcame the deficiencies of their armor by
fielding a large number of tanks and by using massed
artillery and aerial firepower. After the breakout from
the Normandy hedgerows from August to September, the
Allied armies raced across France after the retreating
Germans.
Arn's War Edward C. Arn 2006 Arn writes in a
straightforward and engaging manner that avoids false
sentimentality or romanticism. Instead, he gives readers
keen insights into the daily life of soldiers locked in
gruesome events far beyond their experience and
describes how it feels to be under fire, to suffer a
wound, to agonize over the deaths of friends, to endure
true suffering, to sacrifice, and to survive. Edited and
annotated by Jerome Mushkat, this memoir is an account
of a citizen-soldier who survived his baptism by fire
during World War II."--BOOK JACKET.
German Armour Douglas Orgill 1974
The Western European and Mediterranean Theaters in World
War II Donal Sexton 2011-10-06 The Western European and
Mediterranean Theaters in World War II is a concise,
comprehensive guide for students, teachers, and history
buffs of the Second World War. With an emphasis on the
American forces in these theaters, each entry is
accompanied by a brief annotation that will allow
researchers to navigate through the vast amount of
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literature on the campaigns fought in these regions with
ease. Focusing on all aspects surrounding the U.S.
involvement in the Western European and Mediterranean
theaters, including politics, religion, biography,
strategy, intelligence, and operations, this
bibliography will be a welcome addition to the
collection of any academic or research library.
Routledge Research Guides to American Military Studies
provide concise, annotated bibliographies to the major
areas and events in American military history. With the
inclusion of brief critical annotations after each
entry, the student and researcher can easily assess the
utility of each bibliographic source and evaluate the
abundance of resources available with ease and
efficiency. Comprehensive, concise, and
current—Routledge Research Guides to American Military
Studies are an essential research tool for any
historian.
The Tank Killers Harry Yeide 2005-01-19 “A fantastic
read . . . Whether your interest is armour or history I
would highly recommend this book” (Military Modelling).
The tank destroyer was a bold—though some would say
flawed—answer to the challenge posed by the seemingly
unstoppable German Blitzkrieg. The TD was conceived to
be light and fast enough to outmaneuver panzer forces
and go where tanks could not. At the same time, the TD
would wield the firepower needed to kill any German tank
on the battlefield. Indeed, American doctrine stipulated
that TDs would fight tanks, while American tanks would
concentrate on achieving and exploiting breakthroughs of
enemy lines. The Tank Killers follows the men who fought
in the TDs, from the formation of the force in 1941
through the victory over the Third Reich in 1945. It is
a story of American flexibility and pragmatism in
tank-force-allied-armor-in-world-war-ii-ballantines-illustrated-history-of-world-war-ii-weapons-no-15

military affairs. Tank destroyers were among the very
first units to land in North Africa in 1942. Their first
vehicles were ad hoc affairs: halftracks and weapons
carriers with guns no better than those on tanks, thin
armor affording the crews considerably less protection.
Almost immediately, the crews began adapting to
circumstances, along with their partners in the infantry
and armored divisions. By the time North Africa was in
Allied hands, the TD had become a valued tank fighter,
assault gun, and artillery piece. The reconnaissance
teams in TD battalions, meanwhile, had established a
record for daring operations that would continue for the
rest of the war. The story continues with the invasion
of Italy and, finally, that of Fortress Europe on June
6, 1944. By now, the brass had decreed that half the
force would convert to towed guns, a decision that
dogged the affected crews through the end of the war.
The TD men encountered increasingly lethal enemies, ever
more dangerous panzers that were often vulnerable only
to their guns, while American tank crews watched in
frustration as their rounds bounced harmlessly off the
thick German armor. They fought under incredibly diverse
conditions that demanded constant modification of
tactics, and their equipment became ever more deadly. By
VE-Day, the tank destroyer battalions had achieved
impressive records, generally with kill-loss rates
heavily in their favor. Yet the army after the war
concluded that the concept of a separate TD arm was so
fundamentally flawed that not a single battalion existed
after November 1946. The Tank Killers draws heavily on
the records of the tank destroyer battalions and the
units with which they fought, as well as personal
stories from veterans of the force.
Tanks at the Iron Curtain 1946–60 Steven J. Zaloga
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2021-11-25 A study of the Soviet and NATO armored forces
that faced each other off in Central Europe in the early
Cold War, and how their technology, tactics, and
doctrine were all rapidly developed. For 45 years, the
most disputed point in the World was the dividing line
between East and West in Europe; here the use and
development of tanks was key. In this fully illustrated
study, author Steve Zaloga, describes how Soviet and
NATO tanks were deployed in the early years of the Cold
War, and how a generation of tanks such as the Soviet
T-44/T-54 and IS-3, British Centurion, US Army M26/M46
Pershing (all developed during World War II) saw
extensive service after the war had ended. Initial postwar generation tanks including the Soviet T-54A, T-10
heavy tank, British late-model Centurions, Conqueror, US
Army M41, M47, M48 and the French AMX-13 are examined in
detail alongside the most important technical trends of
the era: the development of shaped-charge anti-tank
projectiles, the influence of anti-tank missiles, and
the introduction of chemical/nuclear protection and
night fighting equipment. The book also considers the
influence of post-war doctrine and tactics on tank
technology and the effect of regional conflicts such as
the 1950 Korean War, the war in Indo-China, and the 1956
Mid East War on tank warfare.
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of
Congress. Copyright Office 1974
Seek, Strike and Destroy Christopher R. Gabel 1985
Forging the Thunderbolt Mildred Hanson Gillie 2006
Features a detailed look at the career of Gen. Adna
Romanza Chaffee, the "Father of the Armored Force"
Careful study of the battles fought during and between
the wars for the armored forces' very survival Photos of
the men and machines that made the American Armored
tank-force-allied-armor-in-world-war-ii-ballantines-illustrated-history-of-world-war-ii-weapons-no-15

Corps a legend A military history classic of the rise of
America's armored forces from their humble beginnings in
borrowed tanks on the battlefields of France in World
War I to a thundering crescendo of tactical prowess and
lethal power as they spearheaded the liberation of
Western Europe in World War II. A brilliant,
straightforward study of the men and machines that
brought fame to the likes of Generals Patton, Pershing,
and Chaffee and the Sherman, Grant, and Lee tanks.
Tanks of D-Day 1944 Steven J. Zaloga 2021-06-24 Allied
success in invading Fortress Europe (the area of
Continental Europe occupied by Nazi Germany) depended on
getting armor onto the beaches as fast as possible. This
book explains how the Allies developed the specialist
tanks it needed, their qualities, deployment and
numbers, and how they performed on the two crucial days
when France was invaded, firstly in Normandy and then in
Provence. The focus of this volume will be on the
specialized tanks developed for the Operation Neptune
amphibious landings including the Duplex Drive
amphibious Sherman tanks used on both the US and
British/Canadian beaches. It also covers the specialized
engineer tanks called ”Armoured Funnies” of the British
79th Armoured Division and addresses the popular myth
that US Army refusal to employ the Armoured Funnies was
a principal cause for the high casualties at Omaha
Beach. There is also coverage of Operation Overlord's
“Forgotten D-Day”, the amphibious landings of Operation
Dragoon. This book addresses why there were so few
Panzers opposing the landings from the German
perspective as well as detailing the extent of German
tank/assault gun activity on D-Day.
World War II: the Encyclopedia of the War Years,
1941-1945 Norman Polmar 2012-08-15 This authoritative
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and comprehensive survey features over 2,400 entries.
Subjects range from battles, soldiers, and military
activities to politics, culture, and the Holocaust.
Enlivened by 85 illustrations, its panoramic perspective
encompasses WWII's enduring influences on the American
way of life. "A unique and valuable look at the
war."—General James Doolittle
World War II Japanese Tank Tactics Gordon L. Rottman
2011-03-15 In this book, expert author and tactician
Gordon L Rottman provides the first English-language
study of Japanese Army and Navy tank units, their
tactics and how they were deployed in action. The
Japanese army made extensive use of its tanks in the
campaigns in China in the 1930s, and it was in these
early successes that the Japanese began to develop their
own unique style of tank tactics. From the steam-rolling
success of the Japanese as they invaded Manchuria until
the eventual Japanese defeat, Rottman provides a battle
history of the Japanese tank units as they faced the
Chinese, the Russians, the British and the Americans.
Tanks of Hitler’s Eastern Allies 1941–45 Steven J.
Zaloga 2013-04-20 The titanic armor battles of the
Russian Front are widely known, but the role of
Germany's eastern allies is not as well known. Two of
these countries, Romania and Hungary, manufactured their
own tanks as well as purchasing tanks from Germany.
These ranged from older, obsolete types such as the
PzKpfw 35(t) all the way up to the latest and best
German vehicles including the Tiger I and Hetzer. These
tanks played a frequent role in the battles in southern
Russia and Ukraine and were especially prominent in the
disaster at Stalingrad where the Red Army specifically
chose the weaker Romanian and Hungarian salients for
their critical envelopment operation. This New Vanguard
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will provide a broad survey of the various and colorful
tanks used. Besides covering the largest of these Axis
tank forces, this book will cover the many smaller and
lesser known forces including the Italian contingent in
Russia, the Finnish armored force, and the small but
interesting armored forces of the Russian Vlasov (RONA),
Croatian, Bulgarian and Slovakian armies. This subject
is seeing increasing interest in the modeling world; for
example Tamiya recently announced a PzKpfw 35 (t)
(suitable for Romanian, Slovak armies) a Finnish StuG
III, and a Finnish BT-42.
Hitler's Tanks Chris McNab 2020-02-18 A fully
illustrated and expertly researched guide to the tanks
of Hitler's formidable war machine. The Panzers that
rolled over Europe were Germany's most famous fighting
force, and are some of the most enduring symbols of
World War II. However, at the start of the war,
Germany's armor was nothing extraordinary and it was
operational encounters such as facing the Soviet T-34
during Operation Barbarossa which prompted their
intensive development. Tactical innovation gave them an
edge where technological development had not, making
Hitler's tanks a formidable enemy. Hitler's Tanks
details the development and operational history of the
light Panzer I and II, developed in the 1930s, the
medium tanks that were the backbone of the Panzer
Divisions, the Tiger, and the formidable King Tiger, the
heaviest tank to see combat in World War II. Drawing on
Osprey's unique and extensive armor archive, Chris McNab
skillfully weaves together the story of the fearsome
tanks that transformed armored warfare and
revolutionized land warfare forever.
Environmental Presidency, The Dennis L. Soden Examines
how the modern presidency has responded to environmental
9/11

Downloaded from elcriptografo.com on August 11, 2022 by
guest

concerns.
French Tanks of World War II (1) Steven J. Zaloga
2014-02-20 The first of two volumes covering the French
armor of World War II, this title looks at the infantry
and battle tanks that faced the onslaught of the German
Blitzkrieg in 1940. Many of the French tanks were
intended as replacements for the World War I-era Renault
FT, and various modernization efforts throughout the
inter-war years had given rise to a number of new
infantry tanks, including the Renault R35 and R40, FCM
36, and the Hotchkiss H35 and H39. Alongside these
developments was a separate family of battle tanks,
starting with the Renault D1, D2, and, finally, the
best-known French tank of the campaign – the Char B1
bis. French Tanks of World War II (1) offers a
background to the design and development of these tank
types, and an evaluation of their performance in the
Battle of France.
Buttoned Up Westin Ellis Robeson 2018-03-05 Independent
tank battalions were small, self-contained armored units
attached to larger infantry divisions as necessary
during World War II. The United States Army believed
this would provide infantry the firepower and protection
it needed on an ever-changing battlefield. In Buttoned
Up: American Armor and the 781st Tank Battalion in World
War II, Westin E. Robeson explores the contribution of
American armor to the Allied victory in World War II.
Robeson first provides contextual background with a
consideration of the history of the tank itself and the
development of armor doctrine during the First World War
and interwar years. He then addresses the rebirth of
American armor in response to the German attacks in
Europe. Finally, he focuses on a particular independent
tank battalion, the 781st, as a case study of the
tank-force-allied-armor-in-world-war-ii-ballantines-illustrated-history-of-world-war-ii-weapons-no-15

effectiveness of armor in World War II. Buttoned Up
introduces the reader to the application of American
armored doctrine and provides a new understanding of the
tank as a weapon.
Armored Strike Force Charles C. Roberts Jr. 2016-07-01
The U.S. 70th Tank Battalion boasts one of the most
impressive combat records of any American armored unit
in World War II. It landed in North Africa as part of
Operation Torch and participated in the invasion of
Sicily, D-Day, the Normandy campaign, the Battle of the
Bulge, and the final drive into Germany. It remains in
service today as the 70th Armor Regiment, the U.S.
Army's most decorated armor unit.
Tank Force Kenneth Macksey 1970 Om de Allieredes
manglende forberedelser især indenfor opbygning af
våbensystemer, våbentyper, specielt kampvogne (tanks),
og udrustning, inden 2. Verdenskrig brød løs, hvor man
så i hast måtte udvikle og opbygge nye kampvognstyper.
French Tanks of World War I Steven J. Zaloga 2011-12-20
This title examines the emergence of the first modern
tank, the Renault FT. It is a little known fact that
France fielded more tanks in World War I than any other
army. However, France's early tanks suffered from poor
mobility and armor compared to their contemporaries.
Indeed, their initial use on the Chemin des Dames in
1917 was a bloody fiasco. In spite of initial set-backs,
the French army redeemed its reputation with the Renault
FT. The Renault FT pioneered the modern tank design,
with armament in a revolutionary central turret and the
engine in the rear. More importantly, the Renault was
designed to be cheap and easy to manufacture. Discover
the history of the early French armor developments and
their triumphant new design, the Renault FT, that helped
to turn the tide of war in the favor of the Allies.
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United States Vs. German Equipment Isaac Davis White
1997-01-01
Sherman Michel Esteve 2020-07-30 “A superbly organized,
well-written, detailed history of the Sherman tank” with
hundreds of photos and diagrams included (Armor
Magazine). The Medium Tank, M4, better known to the
British as the Sherman, was the most widely used medium
tank by the United States and western Allies in World
War II. Reliable, relatively cheap to produce, and easy
to maintain, thousands were distributed to the British
Commonwealth and the Soviet Union by the Lend-Lease
program. It first saw combat in North Africa, where it
outclassed lighter German and Italian tanks. By 1944 the
M4 was outgunned by the German heavy tanks, but it still
contributed to the fight when deployed in numbers and
supported by artillery and fighter-bombers. A detailed
insight into the development and deployment of the M4,
this book covers the design and construction of the
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chassis, turret, engine, armaments, and munitions, and
differences between the variants of the M4. It covers
the difficulties facing the crews who fought in this
legendary tank, exploring the training they received and
the different combat methods perfected by the Allies,
including landing from a landing craft, maneuvering in
the bocage of Normandy, and fighting in the snow. Fully
illustrated with hundreds of contemporary and modern
photographs and detailed diagrams, this complete account
provides all the technical details of the construction
of the M4, its maintenance and repair, and the logistics
required to support it in combat. Whether you are a
collector, a modeler, or simply passionate about
military history, this book will provide you with an
unparalleled insight into the M4. “Period photos,
preservation shots, interior details, variant
schematics, archival excerpts, armament and ammunition
drawings, and more . . . Make it your introduction to
this legendary tank family.” —Cybermodeler
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